
     

News Letter July 2016 

Hello Everyone 

As usual we present latest News Letter with plenty of news, information and some entertainment.   

1) As promised by HIDA, the New Year (beginning April 2016) has started with many programs.  

Latest addition is CRTP please download forms from our webpage. 

2) We at AAAWI, too have responded well with 4 candidates for PQM & PDM.  

3) Ms. Osada Kaneko, inspiration for Japanese Language Teachers Training Seminar and well wisher 

of AAAWI, has completed her tenure.  Mr. Hiraga Tatsuya will take her place and we don’t 

doubt that his association too will flourish. 

4) As expected, response for fellowship meet in Alibaug on 30th & 31st July, is overwhelming, future 

course for AAAWI future be charted there.  Mr. Pravin Purav will be the eyes and ears for the 

News letter. 

5)  Our AGM is scheduled for 27th August, so please mark your diary and join in for deliberations 

and dinner.  Mr. Akira Kuriyama, chief of HIDA in Delhi will join us that day. 

6) As we were about to start planning of JLC 3, some enthusiasts had to be accommodated in JLC 2. 

7) An unprecedented number of interns are coming from Japan, and we  profusely thank 

a) Mahavir International 

b) Oilfield Warehouse and Service 

c) Reliance Infrastructure  

d) Reliance Thermal Power 

In fact but for some unfortunate mismatch we would have had more.  This raises the number of 

well wishers we now have in Japan.  As always any help from members to the interns will be 

most welcome. 

 

8)   In the OBM dated 25/6/16 it was decided that: 

a) The new computer will have windows 10 and extra paid security software.  

b) ECM to be scheduled in the 4th week. 

c) AGM to be scheduled on 27th August. 


